
Dear State Water Resources Control Board, 

 

My name is Camille Rowe, I live in the Bay Area and I am an AP Environmental Science student 

at Menlo Atherton High School. I care deeply about the environment in all aspects and I understand that 

today you are making a decision regarding the water levels in the Delta. 

I encourage you to increase the water level in the Delta to 50%. This water increase will help to 

restore temperatures in the Delta ,which had significantly increased with the low levels of water that have 

been seen over the past few years; the restoration of the temperature will provide aquatic life with a more 

comfortable and liveable environment and encourage reproduction in the decreasing levels of fish that 

have been seen in the Delta in recent years. This reason, along with the fact that increased water levels 

will help to restore the chemistry of the Delta, which has been altered and allowed cyanobacteria to 

develop with the decrease of freshwater flow, I urge you to increase the water in the Delta to 50%.  

 

Thank you, 

Camille Rowe 

Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

3-17-17

Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

3-17-17


